
The 2022-2023 Adjustments to the superintendent’s contract are: 
1) Extension of the contract term through 2025 
2) Adjustment of paid holidays to include Juneteenth 
3) Listing of paid holidays consistent with WAA Contract 
4) Adjustment of work year to align with the addition of Juneteenth 
5) Adjustment of annual salary to increase by IPD of 5.5% 
 

 


